
Town of Dryden Recreation Department  

March 2020 Recreation Department Report  

 

• Planning Summer Camps and programs. 
• Canceled Youth Lacrosse, Youth Track, Egg Hunt, and Lacrosse Clinic.  
• Creative Writing classes have been postponed until Summer or Fall.  
• Karate has been put on hold. The instructor has offered virtual classes that some children have 

taken advantage of.  
• Refunds or credits for future programs have been offered for canceled programs. Many people 

took a credit and some have donated their fee due to their children aging out of our programs 
after this Spring.  

• Vouchers are done for refunds.  
• Adult Softball and Summer League Basketball teams have been asked to have their registrations 

and waivers ready, in the event we can implement these programs.  
• 2,000 prefilled eggs were bagged and given to the Dryden Central School District to distribute 

with their food delivery program.  
• Been in contact with CCE and Youth Services about future programs and current programs.  
• Have been working with Rick Young Highway Superintendent on keeping parks and trail systems 

safe.  
• New football jerseys have been sent to Independent Print Company for printing.  
• Using social media to connect with the community and share information.  
• Working with Mark Bell to help with the Jr. Fire Academy program for this summer.  

 

Marty Conger  

 

 


